
August 2, 2016

MASS BAY YOUTH LACROSSE LEAGUE Announces Endorsement of NE Stars

MBYLL wishes to endorse New England Stars as a lacrosse organization who shares in the MBYLL 
philosophies and champions its ideals. In an effort to grow the sport of lacrosse in the Commonwealth
of Massachusetts through the promotion and support of community-based lacrosse (i.e. town 
programs), MBYLL is looking to identify and align with organizations who equally promote the 
importance of community-based lacrosse and who refrain from conducting their lacrosse offerings in 
the spring, which would conflict with town lacrosse leagues and deprive youth athletes the freedom 
and flexibility to play the sport with their town peers and friends.

New England Stars is an organization we are proud to align ourselves with. They join HGR Lacrosse as 
the only currently endorsed offseason lacrosse organizations.

With a highly certified and professional staff, NE Stars offers a unique opportunity for student athletes
to maximize skill development along with strength, conditioning, and agility.  Their passion for this 
sport is demonstrated by the commitment of the coaches, administrators, parents and most 
importantly: their players.

www.nestarslacrosse.com
Facebook: NEStarsLAX Twitter: @NEStarsLAX

Upcoming Events
2016 Summer Clinic
August 12th 6 PM - 8 PM
McCarthy Middle School Turf, Chelmsford, MA
$40 per player

Tryouts for 2017 Summer Teams
August 13th 9 AM - 11 AM
August 20th 3 PM - 5 PM
McCarthy Middle School Turf, Chelmsford, MA
$50 per player tryout fee


